
SOUTHWEST ARCHAEOLOGICAL EXPEDITION 
OF FIELD MUSEUM OF NATURAL HISTORY 

Don Crabtree 
Route 1 
Kimberly, Idaho 

Dear Doh: and Ev: 

VERNON, ARIZONA 85940 Telephone 537-4974, Area Code 602 

August 1, 1967 

The paper by Harington and Irving arrived several days ago and was most 
welcome. I am glad to have this on file. 

Ed Wilmsen was here last week and had just passed his doctoral exams at 
Arizona. !fa was on his way to excavate at Lindermeier. He hopes to meet 
with you soon. 

Joe Traugott is making good progress with his analysis of projectile points. 

We all talk about you often and remember your visit with great happiness. 

As ever, your friend, 

Paul S. Martin 

PSM:·gmp 


